Superintendent’s PIE Meeting
Thursday, January 12, 2023
10:00 a.m.

Remote Meeting

Superintendent Crozier opened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. and welcomed all who were present on

Zoom.

Updates included:

Student Services held their annual 8th - 9th Grade IEP Transition Night. This virtual meeting
was held with Directors from Sudbury Public Schools, Lincoln Public Schools and Lincoln
Sudbury Regional High School. There will be an Open House in March for parents to learn
more about the process.

An update on the Haynes Principal Search as well as the Selection Advisory Committee.
Kickoff to Kindergarten will be held virtually on January 31, 2023. He shared that this meeting
is to walk new families through the Kindergarten registration process as well as to give some
insight on how the Kindergarten program is run.

SPS will be present at an upcoming CPC Meeting to answer questions related to the Curtis
Outdoor Wellness Space.

The SPS FY24 budget has been approved by the School Committee and submitted to the
town. The budget submitted is $745,000.00 over the Town Manager's recommendation.
Reasons for that include the addition of positions which are required to help support students
with academic behaviors and mental health needs as well as unexpected increases in utilities.
The Sudbury School Committee will be recommending an override to help cover the gap.

Questions from participants included:
e What will staff be doing during the next professional development day? How are the days

picked and what is the rationale for choosing the date?

e How is the curriculum changing and how will it reflect the science of reading?

Mr. Crozier ended the meeting at 10:20 a.m.

The next Superintendent PIE meeting will be held on Thursday, February 9th at 11:00 a.m. A reminder
will be sent via email with the remote meeting link.



